
3014 Skillman     |     Dallas, TX   75206     |     214-823-2179     |     skillmanchurch.org 

Elder Announcement 
Jan. 31, 2022 

Church family, 

As part of our exploratory process to discern if Skillman Church of Christ should join 
with The Hills, we have formed an Advisory Committee. Members of this committee are: 

1. Cecilia Morgan – chair of committee

2. Gordon Green – vice chair, representing Missions, Finance

3. David Parkin – representing Facilities, Finance

4. Ruth Ann Prude – representing Child Development Center (CDC)

5. Ken Teague – representing Member Experience, including Bible class, worship,
elder care

6. Shalene Valentine – representing staffing, Ministerial Structure

The mission of the committee is to independently evaluate the potential of joining The 
Hills from the perspective of being faithful stewards of the resources God has provided 
Skillman to fulfill His mission of making disciples. 

We have asked the committee to submit its findings to the elders no later than mid-
March. After the elders receive the preliminary findings from the committee, the elders 
will announce a date on which the committee will submit those same findings to the 
membership. At that time, the elders will also make a recommendation to the members 
on whether to proceed with the exploratory process, which would culminate in a vote by 
the membership. 

We want to thank the members of this committee for their participation in helping gather 
information and for their prayerful discernment. 

Church family, please lift these folks up in prayer daily. Please be in prayer individually 
to discern God’s will for Skillman and the Dallas community. 

God’s grace in all things, 

Shane Calvin, Craig Gray, and David Williams 


